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MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION

FROM

SUBJECT

January 10, 2023

The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
The OIC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

The Provincial of Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

LETTER DATED JANUARY 5, 2023 FROM ENGR.

JIMMY Q. CAQAL

Referred is the letter of Engr. Jimmy Q. Caqal dated January 5, 2023 requesting for a
copy of map or subdivision plan covering Lot 201, PLS-757 at Barangay Punang, Brooke’s
Point (now Sofronio Espaiiola), Palawan.

Requested documents are classified under Limited Circulation (LC) per DAO No. 97-
24 access thereof needs approval of the higher authority hence it is forwarded for consideration.

Reference No: 2023-0102
TSD/RPS/SMU
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1. Engr. Jimmy Q. Caqal
Contact No. 0908-181-8775
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January 5, 2023

DENR PENRC

MR. FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC PALAWAN MRED' ORDS
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer REC iv E ré
Department of Environment and Natural Resources - Palawan e e

Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa Ci : s
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Dear PENRO Cayatoc,

This letter is to request for a location map and a subdivision plan of an area in
Brgy. Punang, Municipality of Brooke’s Point (now Sofronio, Espanola) which
includes Lot No. 201, Pls-757. This is for the purpose of determining the exact
location of the road that connects the lot to the national highway.

Based on the Transfer Certificate of Title, the technical description of the lot is
as follows:

“ Beginning at a point marked “1” of Lot 201, Pls-757, being S. 48-10’E.,
3413.93 m. from
B.L.L.M # 1, Pls-757;

thence S. 84-10’E., 145.47 m. to point 2;
thence S. 18-04’E., 76.35 m. to point 3;
thence S. 34-24'W., 183.55 m. to point 4;
thence S. 61-46'W., 161.61 m. to point 5;
thence N. 34-24’'W., 79.26 m. to point 6;
thence N. 39-26'W., 123.48 m. to point 7;
thence N. 52-27’E., 253.46 m. to point 1;

XXX

Bounded on the N., along line 1-2 by Lot 200, Pls-757; on the E., and SE.,

along lines 2-3-4-5 by Mangroves Swamp; and on the SW., and NW.,

along lines 5-6-7-1 by Road”.

Relative thereto, we have requested the same from the CENRO in Brooke’s

Point but we were informed that the page containing the location map or the
subdivision plan for the specific location is missing. Thus, we were advised to seek
the assistance of your office on this matter.

We hope that your office may consider our request. For any clarifications,
please contact me at 09081818775.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

|

Engr. Jinl. Q. Cacal




